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License: 43-09517-01

Utah State Department of Transportation
Materials and Research Section
ATTN: William D. Hurley

Director
4501 South 2700 West
Salt Lake City, UT 84119

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 14, 1982, in response to our

letter and the attached Notice of Violation dated June 29, 1982.

We have no further questions et this time, and we will review your corrective

action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
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